
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had a wonderful final week of this term in Year 1. The children enjoyed 

their Christmas party and Christmas jumper day this week! It has been a lot of 

fun and we are all certainly ready for some rest now 😊 

 

 

All of the Year 1 teachers wanted to say a huge ‘thank you’ for our incredibly 

generous and thoughtful Christmas gifts. We have been truly spoilt! Thank you 

also for the chocolates for the staff room – they went down a real treat!  

 

Message from Miss Hall: I am currently working towards my degree in Primary 

Education studies. There is an element to my studies that requires me to 

observe children as they learn. To do this, I need parental consent to include 

any of my own observations and experiences. All children whose work or 

activities are included will have their names changed for anonymity.  Please 



let me know if you do not want your child to be included. Thank you, Miss Hall 

x 

 

We hope you all have a lovely Christmas break and we look forward to 

welcoming your children back to school in the New Year.  

With best wishes, from Mrs Mockler, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Millar and Miss Hall x  

 

 

   

  


